
USDA Food Program 
 

La Academia de Esperanza Charter School today announced its sponsorship of the USDA Food 
Program. Meals will be available at no separate charge or at a reduced charge to enrolled 
persons at La Academia de Esperanza Charter School located at 7311 Glenrio Road NW.  For full 
details you can visit our main office or website at http://ladecharter.org. In accordance with 
Federal law and the United States Department of Agriculture Policy, this institution is 
prohibited from discriminating based on race, color, national origin, sex, age, or disability. To 
file a complaint of discrimination, write: 
USDA Director, Office of Civil Rights, Room 326-W, Whitten Building 
1400 Independence Avenue SW, Washington DC 20250-9410  
or call (202) 720-5964 (Voice and TDD.) USDA is an equal opportunity provider and employer. 
Should you have any questions you may contact La Academia de Esperanza Charter School at 
(505) 764-5500.  
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